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GARABED Pamela

From: SARAKIS Mark <mark.sarakis@alstom.com>
Sent: Monday, 9 September 2013 3:02 PM
To: Anti-Dumping Commission Operations 1
Cc: NABABAN Ondi; ROTILI Domenic; DRES Maurice; SALON Frederic
Subject: RE: Investigation 219 - Power transformers exported from China, Indonesia, Korea, 

Taiwan & Vietnam: request for extension of time to respond 
Attachments: image001.png

Importance: High

Dear Pamela 
  
Our discussion earlier today about the exporter questionnaire refers. 
  
ALSTOM Grid Australia, acting on behalf of the ALSTOM transformer manufacturing units named below in our 
email of 6 September 2013 (the “ALSTOM Exporter Units”), kindly request that the Commission grants the 
ALSTOM Exporter Units an extension of time to submit exporter questionnaires for the purposes of this investigation.
  
The reasons for this request are the following: 
  

         All of the ALSTOM Exporter Units have informed us that they have not received copies of the exporter 
questionnaire to date; 

         All communications received by ALSTOM Grid Australia have thus far referred only to the importers 
questionnaire; 

         Neither ALSTOM Grid Australia nor the ALSTOM Exporter Units were aware of the existence of the 
exporter questionnaire until today; 

         It is expected that the ALSTOM Exporter Units will export transformers falling within the scope of this 
investigation into Australia, either within the time period of the investigation or in the near- to mid-term 
future; 

         ALSTOM believes that it is vitally important that it be allowed to participate in the investigation, in both its 
own and the interests of the investigation; 

         ALSTOM Grid Australia can offer the investigation its unique insights into the subject matter of the 
investigation, as it has been both a local manufacturer and an importer of transformers falling within the 
scope of the investigation. 

  
Given that we have only today been provided with the exporter questionnaires, and in the event that the Commission 
is prepared to grant an extension of time, we would request the longest possible extension period within which to 
respond. 
  
ALSTOM Grid Australia and the ALSTOM Exporter Units would also like the opportunity to make general 
submissions in relation to the investigation. 
  
We look forward to your favourable response. 
  
Regards 
  
Mark Sarakis 
Alstom Grid | Legal | Senior Legal Counsel - Pacific 
Phone: +61 2 9739 3004 | Email: mark.sarakis@alstom.com 
Office Address: Level 3 Quad 3, 102 Bennelong Parkway, Sydney Olympic Park 
Website: www.alstom.com 
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